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Annual Health and Medical Records

•Do not fall under HIPAA
•Do not require a Doctors visit
•Is completed by everyone who 
is participating in a Scouting 
activity

Learn more by following the QR Code



https://nhscouting.org/districts/



STAY UP TO DATE ON CUB SCOUTING

CUB SCOUT ROUNDTABLE VIDEOS



STAY UP TO DATE ON CUB SCOUTING



Lunchtime Live! Thursdays at 12:30 



Background

Key Items

Questions



April 2021 
National Cub Scouting 
Committee conducted a review 
of Family Packs and based on 
membership on June 30, 2021

72% of Packs Nationally 
designated as Family Packs

On average Family Packs had 0.7 
girls registered

1.8% of Family Packs have 
reported not having any girls
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What positives has your pack experienced 
with Family Scouting
• Having the whole family participate - many indicated this increased 

engagement in the pack and den meetings and activities
• Holding more pack and den activities - specifically they mentioned holding 

more frequent family campouts that were better attended, larger 
pinewood derby events, and attending more council level events for the 
family 
• Female siblings being able to participate with their brother 
• Having more Scouts in the pack 
• Boys and girls being able to work cooperatively and learn greater respect 

for the skills and abilities of both genders, reducing gender stereotypes



What challenges has your pack experienced 
with Family Scouting
• Recruiting enough leaders to have two-deep leadership for every den - discussion 

of female leadership requirements being hard to meet and also hard to 
understand why fathers could not lead their daughter’s den, but moms could lead 
their boys 

• Too few girls in the pack/den to have synergy for recruitment or program delivery 

• The requirement to have boys and girls in separate dens not working for their 
unit so they did not follow that requirement 

• Retaining female leaders to cover the female leadership requirements



YOUR 
PACK





PARTICIPATING FAMILY DEN PILOT PACKS AGREE TO:

•Get their chartered partner to agree
•Use Scoutbook to set up their dens
•Comply with the memorandum of understanding





THE BUDDY SYSTEM

• Is used all the time including meetings

• Buddies must be single-gender



Two registered adult leaders 21 years of 
age or over are required at all Scouting 
activities, including meetings. There must 
be a registered female adult leader 21 years 
of age or over in every unit serving females. 
A registered female adult leader 21 years of 
age or over must be present for any activity 
involving female youth. Notwithstanding 
the minimum leader requirements, age-
and program-appropriate supervision must 
always be provided.



• Cub Scouts can camp as a pack and 
Cub Scout Webelos and Arrow of 
Light Scouts can camp out as a den. 

• Pack campouts and Webelos and 
Arrow of Light den campouts must 
have a BALOO-trained leader. 

• Cub Scout campouts can happen at 
an approved site. Approval happens 
through your local council. 

CUB SCOUT CAMPING REMINDERS



• In Cub Scouting, parents and guardians 
may share a tent with their family. 

Cub Scouts may share a tent with their 
immediate family which may include their 
siblings as well as their parent or 
guardian. 
• If Cub Scouts of any rank are sharing a 

tent with other Cub Scouts instead of 
their family, male and female youth 
must camp separately and there can be 
no more than a two-year age 
difference.

CUB SCOUT CAMPING REMINDERS



GUIDE TO SAFE 
SCOUTING

S.A.F.E. 
CHECKLIST





















5th Grade Arrow of 
Light Dens remains 
single-gender.

This is to properly 
prepare them to 
join a single-gender 
Scouts BSA Troop. 








